
From: Allyson Keeny <Allyson.Keeny@RingPower.Com> 

Sent: Friday, December 9, 2022 10:10 AM 

To: Wepfer, Megan 

Subject: [e] Quote Request: 100kW Natural Gas Generator 

 

Good morning, Megan! Per our conversation, Caterpillar currently does not 

have a 100kW  

Natural Gas generator available for order. We expect the order board to 

open early next year,  

but unfortunately I don't have anything I can quote within this product 

line at this time. Please  

let me know if you have any questions, or if I can be of any assistance.  

  

Best Regards,  

 

Allyson Keeny | Electric Power & Industrial Engine Sales Representative | 

Power Systems  

Division | Ring Power Corporation | 10421 Fern Hill Drive | Riverview, 

Florida 33578 | Direct: 813-865- 

2171 | Cell: 813-299-5086 | allyson.keeny@ringpower.com  

 

This transmission may contain information that is privileged, 

confidential, legally privileged, and/or exempt from disclosure under 

applicable law. If you  

are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 

disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of the information contained 

herein (including any  

reliance thereon) is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. Although this transmission and 

any attachments are believed to be free of any virus or other defect that  

might affect any computer system into which it is received and opened, it 

is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that it is virus free 

and no  

responsibility is accepted by Ring Power Corporation, its subsidiaries 

and affiliates, as applicable, for any loss or damage arising in any way 

from its use. If  

you received this transmission in error, please immediately contact the 

sender and destroy the material in its entirety, whether in electronic or 

hard copy  

format. Thank you. 

 

Disclaimer: Under Florida law (Florida Statute 668.6076), email addresses 

are public records. If you do  

not want your email address released in response to a public records 

request, please do not send  

electronic mail to the City of Madeira Beach. Instead, contact the 

appropriate department/division.  


